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Hello Alder Grove Students and Families, 
 

Ahh...the rain finally arrived. It was even looking dry here on the north coast, which is very unusual. But the rain 
was especially good for regions affected by fire and smoke. Itôs difficult to know what to say during horrible, un-
expected tragedies. Just know that our thoughts go out to everyone in California who continue to be affected by 
the recent wildfires. 
 

It is really important for us at Alder Grove to know what we are doing right and what still needs work. One of the 
ways we gather this information is through two bi-annual student and parent/family surveys. The results from 
each group are reported to the school Leadership Team, the Governance Council, and are included in reports to 
larger organizations like WASC (Western Association of Schools and Colleges) and the CDE (California Depart-
ment of Education). Internally, we use the information to continue doing what is working, and to modify what isnôt 
(when possible). Externally, it shows that we strive to improve our school, and reveals possible areas that still 
need improvement. These surveys will be available as links on our website (www.aldergrovecharter.org), and in 
paper form in the office. Responses are due by December 31. Thank you for your input! 

As a celebration of the upcoming holidays, we will have the annual Alder Grove Holiday Craft Party on Friday, 
December 21st from 3-5. This is our only student drop-off event of the year. Students will practice their crafting 
skills and will move between teacher-supervised stations making gifts for loved ones. Itôs always a good time! 
 

Thank you to those who were able to attend the November 3rd Fall Workshop. We had a good turnout and awe-
some guest speakers! Stay tuned for another one in the Spring. 
 

Thank you to Randi and Sunshine for organizing these events, and to everyone who pitches in to make them 
run smoothly! 
 

A couple of quick notes about on-campus classes: Most AGCS students who come to campus bring work and 
are staying busy. Thank you! If your student has breaks between classes, please send work to be completed 
during those times. We provide free support like drop in study hall times, math and writing labs, etc. so students 
can use their time on campus effectively. In addition, a big thank you to all of the loved ones who take time to 
transport students to and from campus so students can make their meetings and classes on time! We know you 
are busy and it takes a lot of effort, but it can be embarrassing for students and challenging for teachers to have 
late students streaming into both enrichment and core classes. 
 

And finally, from all of us at Alder Grove Charter School, we hope you have a relaxing and joyous holiday sea-
son! 
 

Tim Warner, Director 

http://www.aldergrovecharter.org
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5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘΣ bƻƻƴ-нΥлл 
!ƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ 
ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ƛŎŜ ǎƪŀǝƴƎ ŬŜƭŘ ǘǊƛǇ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘ ŦǊƻƳ bƻƻƴ-
нΥллΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ Ǌƛƴƪ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǳǇ ǘƻ ул ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘǊƛǇ ƛǎ �¨�ñ���~�����•�Z���}�v�o�Ç�U���v�}�����µ���P���š�•Φ ¢ƻ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƛŎŜ 
ǎƪŀǝƴƎ ǘǊƛǇΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŭƭƭ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƭƛŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ŦƻǊƳ ŦƻǊ ŜŀŎƘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ 
ǎƪŀǘŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ Ǉŀȅ ŦƻǊ ŜŀŎƘ ǎƪŀǘŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜΦ /ŀƴŎŜƭƭŀπ
ǝƻƴǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ ōȅ bƻƻƴ ƻƴ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ рǘƘ ǘƻ ƴƻǘ ƎŜǘ ŎƘŀǊƎŜŘΦ 
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ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎΣ ŦŜŜƭ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¢ŜǊǊƛ ¢ǊƛǇǇ ŀǘΥ плт-
умфс ƻǊ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭΥ terri.tripp@aldergrovecharter.org  

It's that time again! Our 8th graders are invited to visit 

Humboldt State for a tour around campus and partici-
pate in fun activities with current students, professors, 

and staff. This experience is designed to introduce 8th 

graders to college life.  

Friday, December 7 from 9:00am -1:00pm.   

Participants will need to complete and return a packet 

with permission slip before the event, Please call or 
email Jen Burtram at 

jen.burtram@aldergrovecharter.org if your student is 

interested in attending this fun and educational day!  

Jen would love a couple parents and or teachers to join 
if you're interested.  HSU always does such a great job 

with these. We are looking forward to another great 

day on the college campus with our students. We will 
meet by the fountain in front of the art building 

at 9:00am.  
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K-6th 

11:30am ï12:30pm 
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